
 

 

       

      November 6, 2023 

 

 

Integrity Energy, LTD 

Paul nero, Co-Owner 

5711 Grant Avenue 

Cleveland, OH 44105 

 

RE:  Integrity Energy, LTD  Non-renewal Electric Aggregator Application 

 

Dear Mr. Nero: 

 

On November 1, 2023, Integrity Energy, LTD’s registration to conduct business in the State of New 

Hampshire expired.  As no renewal registration was received within 60 days prior to the registration 

expiration, Integrity Energy, LTD is no longer authorized to conduct aggregation business in the State 

of New Hampshire.   

 

Should you have an interest in resuming business as an aggregator of electric and/or natural gas 

supply service in New Hampshire, a registration application compliant with N.H. Code of 

Administrative Rules Puc 2003.05 (electric) and/or Puc 3003.05 (natural gas) must be submitted along 

with a $250 application fee.  Until such time as a new registration application is received and 

approved, Gold Star Energy shall not market to, make legally binding offers to, or enroll any New 

Hampshire customers.   

 

Effective July 1, 2021, regulatory responsibility for competitive retail suppliers and aggregators of 

electric and natural gas supply transferred from the N.H. Public Utilities Commission to the N.H. 

Department of Energy.  Should you have any questions, please contact me via email at 

registrations@energy.nh.gov, by phone at 603-271-3670, or by U.S. Mail at the New Hampshire 

Department of Energy, 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10, Concord, NH 03301.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Gary M. Cronin  

Assistant Director, Consumer Service 

New Hampshire Department of Energy 

November 6, 2023 
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